
 
Sri Venkateswara College 

( University of Delhi) 

 

Ref No : SVC/Admn/2020/P/ dated 04 July, 2020 

 

Notification 

 

Students are cautioned that there are several fake circulars and notifications being 

circulated across social media. They must only refer to the Delhi University 

(www.du.ac.in) and college websites (www.svc.ac.in)  for all updates and information. 

 

 

Dr S. Venkata Kumar 

Ag. Principal 

 

Copy forwarded (Through e-mail/Website/whatsapp) to the following for kind information 

and necessary action:- 

 

 Administrative Officer, Section Officers (Administration & Accounts), PA to Principal, 

Dealing Assistants)Hands/All concerned/College Website/File. 

 

http://www.du.ac.in/
http://www.svc.ac.in/

